
 

 

March 11th, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Clearwater Chapter of AAPC is part of a network of more than 500 chapters across the United 
States, all within the umbrella of a non-profit organization, the American Academy of Professional 
Coders Chapter Association.  

For several years Keiser University Clearwater has provided a room for our chapter meetings. This allows 
our members to obtain low-cost or free CEUs, network with peers, learn of jobs or advertise job 
openings, and promote the health care industry locally. The University Staff always do their best to 
accommodate our needs. 

It is encouraging to know that Keiser’s commitment to continuing education goes beyond their student 
base and reaches the community as a whole.  

We look forward to continuing our partnership in the future. 

 

Respectfully, 

Angela Sims  
Angela Sims, CPC, CRC 
AAPC Clearwater Chapter President 


